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We are the Digital Leaders. We work
with everyone at school (even the
adults) to make sure that technology
is being used safely and to help make
our learning even better. We can't
wait to share all of the amazing ways
that technology is used at school.

We all know that it is really important
to keep ourselves safe online and the
SMART Rules help us to do this. Our
SMART Rules are displayed in every
classroom, on our iPad trolleys and we
even have them on our iPad
lockscreens. There are lots of other
things that help to keep us safe online
at school, such as being able to use the
Whisper Button if we ever have a
problem. Most importantly, there are
lots of trusted adults that we can speak
to if we're ever worried or need some
advice.
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SMART Lumio

Keynote

Lumio allows us to use our iPads
throughout lots of different lessons.
There are so many incredible
features but we particularly love the
quizzes, match-up games, word
searches and the ability to switch to
Student-paced mode. This means
that we can go back through the
lesson slides to see what we did
earlier, or move on as soon as we're
ready.

Keynote is a presentation app that allows us to show themost important
ideas and vocabulary fromwhat we have learned. Once we have created a
Keynote, we then develop our communication skills by presenting in front

of different classes and adults around school. Below are some of the
incredible Keynote pages that have been created around school this term:

POST BLOG WHISPER ASK DIGITAL RELIABLE SAFE

TELL ELECTRONIC SMART ONLINE MEET MEDIA

WEBSITE SOCIAL INTERNET IPAD DEVICE


